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Dear Sir/Madam,
I have just been informed that the Queensland Government is thinking of legalizing abortion up to 9 months
 gestation. I am writing to object strongly. I am appalled to think that the people who we elect could be so
 ruthless and heartless to our most vulnerable in our society.
These are our most precious resources, our children! Not wealth, leisure or power.
I object and hope that commonsense will prevail and this reform will be defeated.
Yours sincerely,
Elaine Hajiali

Sent from my iPhone
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